
 
  

 
STUDENT SAFETY POLICIES FOR CAR LINE PICK UP AND DROP OFF 

 
FOR MORNING DROP-OFF AT DISNEY 

 

 School begins at 8:50 am. Children may be dropped off beginning at 8:20 am. 

 There is only one area for morning drop-off, which is at the Disney Diner double doors.  You will find six marked 

spaces just after the crosswalk.  Cars will fill these spaces six at a time.  The first car will pull up to the first space, 

and the next five cars will fill in behind..  Pull as far forward as you can, so that we are able to efficiently move six 
cars at a time through the drop-off process. 

 Have your child(ren) ready to exit the vehicle when you pull into one of the six drop-off spaces. Children should 

all exit from the passenger side of the vehicle. 
 For the first few days of school, parent volunteers will be present to facilitate the drop-off. 

 Parents who choose to park in a parking space and walk their children inside may move into the left lane in the 
parking lot.   Please note that you must accompany your child to the Disney Diner doors.  Walkers must all use the 

crosswalk (delineated in yellow lines) located just to the east of the six spaces for drop-off. 

 Children may not be dropped off in any location other than the single-file line in the six drop-off spaces. 
 To maximize your chances of having an enjoyable drop-off experience, consider arriving between 8:20 a.m. and 

8:30 a.m.  Car flow is much more fluid and efficient during this time frame.  Visit the Disney Elementary website to 
view a diagram of the parking lot. 

 

FOR AFTERNOON PICK-UP AT DISNEY 
 

 School ends at 3:35.  Carline pick up is at the covered walk-way in the same parking lot as morning drop-off to 

the east of the Disney Diner doors. 

 

                               COMMON COURTESIES AND HELPFUL HINTS 
 

 Please don’t pass and pull in front of cars that are loading or unloading.  The passing lane is only 

for parents who are walking in for school business. 
 The only entrance for joining the car line is the easternmost entrance on Bates.  Cars should alternate as they 

approach the entrance from Weller or Fremont to join a single file line in the lane closest to the school. 

 You must exit by turning RIGHT onto Bates toward Fremont. There is no left turn onto Bates out of the exit. 

  Be aware of the crosswalk on Bates at Fremont, as children and parents are crossing here as you turn onto Fremont. 
 No cars may enter the exit, other than cars driven by Disney staff. 

  If you do need to park and come into the school, please use the crosswalk and front entrance. 

 Please drive slowly. 
 Please stay off cell phones while in the vicinity of Disney. 

 Please help Disney to be a safe and courteous place by following these policies. 
 

                                   Thank you from TEAM DISNEY! 
                                                              


